
Biography:
Chris Marsh, Consular Officer in the Office of American Citizens Services, Crisis Management in the Bureau 
of Consular Affairs, and the Division Chief for Africa leads a team supporting embassies and consulates on 
a wide array of issues related to U.S. citizen safety and security and crisis management. Marsh previously 
covered countries in the Middle East and North Africa as a Country Officer, served as team lead for consular 
messaging, and as a Hostage Officer at the Hostage Recovery Fusion Cell at the FBI.
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Engage in a discussion with Chris Marsh, Africa Division Chief in the Bureau of 
Consular Affairs, on the services provided by embassies and consulates overseas for 
U.S. travelers, travel safety, crisis preparation, and how to be an informed traveler when 
outside the United States. Marsh will also provide guidance to students who may be 
interested in pursuing a career or internship in the State Department.


